
 

 

 

 

 

12th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Multi Faith Day- Diwali Celebrations – Friday 21st October 2022  

 

We would like to mark Diwali by inviting children to come into school wearing their own 
clothes or any traditional Indian dress. As we are celebrating the ‘Festival of Light’ we 
would like to brighten up the day by wearing bold colours such as red, yellow, pink and 
blue. No football kits please. 
 

This celebration will involve the children learning about the Hindu Festival of Light and 

the traditions surrounding this very special time of year. The teachers are planning 

exciting activities to deliver a day of creative learning covering areas of the curriculum 

such as Art, Music, Dance, Drama, D&T and PSHE.  

We will also welcome West End In Schools to teach the children some classical Indian 

dance routines through The Ramayana Dance Workshop.  

 

Thank you for your support and best wishes to all families and friends who are 

celebrating this very special occasion. 

 

Mrs Lloyd  

RE Lead 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


